
 

Government 
Administrative Office 

NOTICE 
Meeting Cancellation 

On October 18, 2024, the Oneida Business CommiƩee (OBC) took acƟon via e‐poll to 

cancel both the November 27, 2024, and December 26, 2024, regular OBC meeƟngs: 

 “The e-poll to approve an exception to resolution # BC-01-12-22-A to cancel the 
 11/27/2024 and 12/26/2024 regular BC meetings, has carried. Below are the results: 

 

Support: Lawrence Barton, Jonas Hill, Lisa Liggins, Kirby Metoxen, Marlon 
 Skenandore, Jennifer Webster, Jameson Wilson, Brandon Yellowbird-Stevens” 

 

Items needing aƩenƟon that cannot be addressed at the November BC meeƟng 
(11/13/24) or the December BC meeƟng (12/11/24) can be addressed via e‐poll in 
accordance with the OBC SOP E‐poll ConducƟng Electronic VoƟng.  

hƩps://oneida‐nsn.gov/wp‐content/uploads/2017/12/OBC‐SOP‐Epoll‐ConducƟng‐

Electronic‐VoƟng_revised‐11‐08‐2017.pdf  

 

Please take note of this schedule change and share with areas and the community as needed.  

 

QuesƟons on this announcement can be directed to the Government AdministraƟve 

Office by calling 920‐869‐4364 or sending an email to 

TribalSecretary@oneidanaƟon.org.  


